
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee, 
 
Hello! My name is Bethany Harders and I have an 18 month old son named Judd. Judd is an 
outstanding child, advanced in every area of learning and is 100% UNVACCINATED. He has 
had zero allergies or rashes and has only been sick with a common cold once in his whole life. 
My son’s future is my #1 priority, and I hope and pray daily that us Kansans who choose to keep 
our children safe from the dreadful harms of vaccinations, will continue to have that right for 
years to come. I will do whatever it takes to make this happen! Thank you! 
 
Bethany Harders, 
Moundridge, KS 
 


